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I am still stuck up in the hills from snowstorm, so I am unable to attend today's meeting. I am
typing on my phone, so this is brief. I vehemently oppose bill 3063. Parents should be able to
determine how they raise their children. If herd immunity to protect immunocompromised was
actually real, they would require children receiving live and modified live viruses to be
quarantined for the duration of the time they shed the virus. One example is the intranasal flu
shot, which sheds for a week. I hope to be near a computer soon to write more, as the
inconsistencies in the rationale of giving parents no choice as well as the financial conflict of
interests in those making decisions could be made into a book.

Thank you!
Sondra Arrache
Eugene, Oregon 97405
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